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THE TwENTIETH CEN11JRY CLUB OF BufFALO 
595 Dt:IAWARE AVENUE 

April 19, 2018 

Dr. Catherine Fisher Collins 
355 Starin Avenue 
Buffalo NY 14216 

BulTAID NEW YORK 14202 

/' fli ,P ( 
Dear Dr. ~ llins: ~ r ~ 

// 

Thank you for your well-received presentation yesterday about the work of the NYS Board of 
Regents. I have had very favorable comments from the members, many of whom commented 
that they had learned so much. We hope it was a good experience for you, also. 

I enjoyed the opportunity to get to know you during the luncheon, as well as our conversation 
prior to the program. As soon as I know more about the Club schedule during the Summer, I 
will be in contact with the hope that you will be my guest for one of our Wednesday morning 
programs. 

Sincerely, 

Kathleen A. McCarthy 
Public Affairs Committee Chairperson ,. 
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